
 
Leave your lasting mark on our campus with the purchase of a brick to be installed on the sidewalk 

leading to the main entrance of the school building.  
Only 1,000 bricks will be available at this time. 

 
Bricks will be laser etched with your message and installed in early Spring 2018. 

 
Bricks are $100 each 

 
Small replica tiles can be purchased to commemorate your brick for an additional $25.00 

Please turn in your orders to School or Church Office by Monday, March 12, 2018. 
 

Any questions can be directed to Heather McGaffin at 443.342.8979 or mcgaffinfam@gmail.com 
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